

Stanbury Village School

Main Street, Stanbury, BD22 0HA
Tel 01535 642270
Head Teacher: Andrew Robinson
E-mail: office@stanbury.bradford.sch.uk
www.stanburyvillageschool.co.uk



Special Christmas Treat



Thursday 9th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to share some exciting news about a special Christmas treat for our children in Reception through to Year 6. On Thursday 18th December, we have arranged, with the generous support of FOSS who are kindly covering the transport costs, a private showing of a festive Christmas film at the Keighley Picture House (Cinema).

To help keep costs as low as possible, we kindly ask that you make arrangements to collect your child directly from Keighley Picture House at 3:15pm following the film. For families who have already booked places at the Out of School Club for that day, please be assured that you will receive a refund, as this exciting event was not planned or finalised when the booking forms were issued.

We encourage families to support one another by offering lifts where possible to those who may find it difficult to collect their children from the cinema. In the true spirit of Christmas, let's all pull together to make this a joyful and memorable afternoon for our pupils.

We are asking for a donation of £6 per child, which will cover the cinema admission, two snacks, and a drink to enjoy during the film. Your contribution will be collected via ParentPay, which will also serve as consent for your child to attend this event.

We truly appreciate your support in making this festive outing possible and look forward to a wonderful celebration with the children.

Kind regards,

Mr A Robinson Headteacher Stanbury Village School







